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The OHF Minor Hockey Player Transfers for Residential Move are internal transfers within the 
OHF for minor players moving from one Minor Hockey Member residential centre to another 
Minor Hockey Member residential centre. 
 
Per OHF Regulations E55, players who have changed their residence with their parent(s) or 
guardian(s), and as a result of that move have changed Minor Members  will require approval 
from the OHF. 

 
The process for the OHF Player Residential Move between Members is transitioning from email 
submissions using a PDF form to a platform-based, electronic form with document upload 
functionality.  
 

Click to view the platform Residential Transfer Request. The platform went live today, Monday, 
March 4, 2024. The OHF webpage has also been updated to reflect the new process. Please 
adjust your webpages accordingly. 
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